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Also known as the Domestic Violence Disclosure Scheme.

Clare’s Law gives any member of the public the right to ask the
police if their partner has a history of domestic violence or
violent acts that may pose a risk to them.

Under Clare’s Law, a member of the public can also make
enquiries into the partner of a close friend or family member.

If you have concerns about your partner's background, you
can apply for disclosure by going to the police.

You can request information by going online.

You can visit your local station in person, call 101 or speak to
an officer on the street.

If you or someone you know is being abused you can tell the
police by calling 107 or by reporting the crime online.

If there is an immediate risk to someone’s safety please call
99g.



